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Committee Meeting

Minutes

	Date: Tuesday 6th May 2014

	Present :     Jane Bryant, Paul Wood, Shirley Wood,  Henry Heavisides, Paul Sugden, , Neil Chapman, Helen Horton, Chris Oxlade, Paul Stephens

	Apologies:  Val Kerr,  Amanda Newham, Emma O’Looney, Matt Rutter


	Item
	
	Action

	1
	Minutes of Meeting April 1st 2014 Agreed.
	

	2

	Matters Arising 
i. Annual Do and Awards. Agreed to book the Ilkley Vaults for Friday 23rd January 2015.
ii. Beginners Group. An excellent turnout for the first session – 46 people. Thanks to all Harriers who supported. Emma to develop facebook page.

iii. Summer BBQ. No volunteers. To be considered again at June meeting. Suggestion to link to end of beginners course.
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	3
	Running the Club
a) Harrier of the Month. 
Nominations were:

· Brian Melia: Ultra Trail Mt Fuji 
· Alison Weston: 3 Peaks

· Will Buckton: 3 Peaks and Pendle

· Tom Adams: Bunny Runs and Pendle

· Ben Shepherd: 3 Peaks

· Tom Warboys: 1st Marathon and fancy dress

· Nicky Green: London Marathon

· Dan Wilkinson: 1st Marathon and under 3 hrs

· Dave Wilby: 1st in Winlatter extreme Duathlon

· Nick Pearce: 3 Peaks

· Jane McCarthy: 3 Peaks

· Adela Reperecki: Guiseley Gallop
· Paul Wood: Web-site and on-going support

· Emma O’Looney: beginners Group

· Andrew Sheldon: Harrogate Race League 

The winners were: Brian Melia and Emma O’Looney
b) Harriers Races:
· Harrogate League Race all booked and volunteers organised.

· Addingham Gala race. Dan Wilkinson is organising.

· Badgerstone. This is 28th May, but some uncertainty. Jane to speak to Mark Mon-Williams. Subsequently advised that Alison and Graham Weston are intending to organise this for June 18th.
· Aquathon. Date not yet confirmed. Gaenor Coy organising.
· Neil C is still looking at possible 10k – 2 laps of Carters Lane
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	4.
	Developing the Club
i. Steve Cram: Steve Cram had offered to speak to the club on Wednesday 10th September – 6.30 to 7.30. There was a clash with the Incline which Geoff and Shirley have kindly agreed to move to the 3rd. Agreed to support. The tennis club would be arranging the venue details.
ii. Web Site: Paul W explained there were 3 aspects to the web-site. The hosting and domain, the technical structure/architecture and the content. He was happy to continue in a technical role if others could maintain the content. Moving to “Wordpress” would enable this to be done with reasonable ease. The Committee thanked Paul for all his work in ensuring we had the best running club web-site. In the ensuing discussion it was agreed that we did not want to lose either the functionality or the accessibility of the current site. But enabling more people to manage the content would be sensible. Paul W felt that it was v important to retain the historic content, going back 15 years, whatever the plans for the site. This was fully supported. It was agreed in principle to move to Wordpress, and to seek a volunteer(s) to be content manager. Paul W would produce a short brief for Jane to consider.
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	5.

	AOB 
i. Membership. This was deferred to the June meeting
ii. Constitution. Paul St to bring note on issues/changes to next meeting.

iii. Newsletter. Jane B to speak to Richard further about this.
iv. Beth has had to step down as Ladies Road captain. The Committee thanked her for her hard work. Jane to see who may be interested in assuming the position.

Date of next meeting – Tuesday June 3rd – 8.40pm Ilkley Tennis Club
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